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Objection to AEC Boundary Changes 
 Berowra Crossing the M2 Into Epping Town Centre 

 
 
Date:  Friday 21st June 2024 
 
This is to confirm my objection to the proposed changes to AEC boundaries involving Epping and 
North Epping. 
 
Splitting the suburb of Epping into two federal electorates, given years of work to keep single-seat 
representation in the Epping Town Centre across three levels of government makes no sense at any 
level. 
 
Splitting North Epping from the suburbs that most residents travel to (Macquarie Park, Marsfield, 
Eastwood and further south along Epping Road) weakens the community bonds that exist – 
geographically and economically it makes sense to the keep these areas together as they face local 
conditions and challenges together.  Areas further north are not as strongly linked to the suburb of  
North Epping. 
 
We trust this will be taken into account and these changes suspended. 
 
Anne Shegog and Joe Harvey 
North Epping 
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